Bremer County Secondary Road Department – Bremer County Engineer
[bookmark: _GoBack]The Bremer County Board of Supervisors is now accepting resumes for Bremer County Engineer.  Applicants must have an Iowa Professional Engineering License in Civil Engineering.  Bremer County, population of 24,276 is located in northeast Iowa.  The county is led by a three person board of supervisors.  The engineering/secondary road department has approximately 30 employees.  The engineer plans, coordinates, assigns and supervises all engineering and construction work performed by the county secondary roads department and independent contractors.  In addition, the engineer will prepare and let contract documents for projects, present an annual budget and a five-year construction program identifying future road improvement projects, and work with union representatives on employment matters.  The ability to establish and maintain an effective working relationship with department personnel, other government agencies, other county departments, contractors and the public is essential.  Previous county engineer experience preferred.  Salary negotiable based on qualifications/experience.  Application and resume due by 4:30 p.m. on November 2, 2018.   Please visit Bremer County’s website, www.co.bremer.ia.us to obtain an application and to view the full job description or contact Kassandra Johansen at 319-352-0635. Submit your resume and completed application to the Bremer County Board of Supervisors at 415 E Bremer Ave, Waverly, IA 50677; by fax to 319-352-0602; or by email to kjohansen@co.bremer.ia.us. Bremer County is an Equal Opportunity Employer.

